

THE WEAVER'S NEW MAILING ADDRESS Is P.O. Box 254, Vandalia, IL 62471

LADIES BIBLE STUDY

There will be no Ladies Bible Study on Wednesday, October 27th so that everyone can participate in Trunk or Treat.

HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE

Our "Hospitality" committee will allow us to provide meals for those who might need the assistance due to illness, hospitalization, death in family or other extenuating circumstances. We would like to get a list of people willing to serve on this committee. If you are willing to help contact Pam Childers (618-267-0281) or Sally Zimmerman (618-267-5873).

LPHS VISION TOURS

The LPHS is inviting everyone to tour their facility and new mobile medical unit on October 26th from 1-3pm or 4-6pm at their Vandalia facility 1703 W Fletcher St. No RSVP required.

WELCOME CARDS

Don't forget the Welcome Cards on the back table and behind the pews. If you're new to our church or just visiting, please fill a welcome card. Also, there is a place at the bottom of the card that you can fill out if you have a prayer request or an update on a previous prayer request. Place them in the offering basket. Thank you.

DVD copies of Sunday service is available. Sign up on the Worship Center table. Services archived on the website: www.unityvan.com

Robert W. Weaver / Senior Pastor (618) 267-7101 rwweaver902@yahoo.com

Brandon C. Wallace / Pastor of Students (765) 505-0627 brandonyouthpastor@gmail.com 716 E. County Rd 1700 N Vandalia. IL. 62471 Office Hours: Mon - Thur. 8am-12pm

office@unityvan.com www.unityvan.com fbcvan@sbcglobal.net

Visit Us on Facebook UnityBaptistVandalia





SEEK SERVE SHARE

Worship Guide October 17, 2021

Welcome & Announcements

Oh, How I Love Jesus

Blessed Be Your Name

Center Prayer Time

Ancient of Days He Knows My Name

Message from God's Word

Pastor Brandon Wallace

Invite: Only Trust Him

Closing: Do, Lord



THINGS TO REMEMBER



DIY DAY

Saturday, October 23rd 10AM-? At UBC Fellowship Hall 185 facility. What to bring: Craft project and supplies, Snack to share, \$4 Donation for Operation Christmas Child shipping costs. Everyone is Welcome!! Any questions, contact Krista Whitten. SIGN UP SHEET on the back table.

THE VOID

Saturday, October 23rd from 6pm-10pm Legacy Student Ministries will host their youth outreach, The Void at the 6th St. Facility. This is an event for Grades 7-12. If you want help with this event, provide food, or make a donation; let Brandon know or make a check to UBC with THE VOID in the memo.





TRUNK OR TREAT CANDY

Trunk or Treat will be Wednesday, October 27th. If you would like to donate candy to be passed out that night, you can leave it in the basket marked "Trunk or Treat" in the East foyer. There is a SIGN UP SHEET on the back table if you would like to decorate a trunk.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD BOXES

Some things to remember about OCC shoeboxes....Remember to pray for the child who will receive your gift. Include a personal note and a photo to delight the heart of the child receiving it. Besides the wow items (stuffed animal, doll,



Soccer ball, etc.) remember to pack a t-shirt, socks, and underwear, this is desperately needed. DO NOT INCLUDE candy, toothpaste, used items, war related items, food, medication, glass containers or aerosol cans. These items will not make it through customs. Your brochure entitled "How to pack a shoebox" has many ideas for you.



THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH

SUNDAY, October 17

9:00am Sunday School for Kids & Youth

9:00am Sunday School- Adult Class with Steve Zimmerman

and Quarterly Class

10:15am Morning Worship Service

10:15am KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade

10:15am Nursery-Susan Culbertson & Melinda Kern

6:00pm Volleyball Fellowship - Gym

WEDNESDAY, October 20

5:45-7:30pm Club 185 (4yrs.—6th Grade)

5:45-7:45pm Legacy Youth

6:00-7:00pm Ladies Bible Study @ 185

Wednesday Afternoons—Video Devotionals @ unityvan.com

SATURDAY, October 23

10:00am—? DIY Day @ 185 Fellowship Hall 6:00pm-10:00pm The Void @ The 6th Street Facility



TOY CLOSET SHOPPING DAY

The Closet Ministry will have their Toy Shopping Day on Saturday, December 11 at the 6th Street facility. If you have any new or gently used toys that you would like to donate, you can place them in the East foyer in the basket marked Toy Closet.

Thank you.

BUSINESS MEETING

There will be a Business Meeting next Sunday, October 24 @ 11:30am directly after morning worship.

